
 
 

Blis Technologies Limited.   
10 Birch Street, Dunedin 9016.  New Zealand.  info@blis.co.nz   www.blis.co.nz 
 

 

 

Amended - Ongoing Disclosure Notice Brian Watson 

17 Jun 2016 

The Company has become aware that there was a typographical error in its 

announcement of 2 June 2016 relating to the issue of 5,500,000 new 

ordinary shares in the Company for a total consideration of $164,450. The 

price per share was incorrectly stated as 0.0299 cents per share. The correct 

price per share was 2.99 cents. The total consideration remains correct. 
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